VILLAGE OF PLEAK
JUNE 2, 2021
WORKSHOP

MINUTES

The Board of Aldermen of the Village of Pleak, Texas held a Joint Workshop with
Planning & Zoning, open to the public on June 2, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. In the Pleak Village
Hall located at 6621 FM 2218 South, Richmond, Texas. Mayor Larry Bittner, Aldermen
Michael John, Wade Goates, Anne Stark and Sophia Rico were present. David
Thielemann, Gary Miller, and Joan Wendt were present from the Planning & Zoning

Commission. Mayor Larry Bittner started the meeting with a prayer and the Pledge of
Allegiance.

L. Council & Planning & Zoning to discuss ordinances in the Village of Pleak.
City Council and Planning & Zoning discussed with City Engineer Richard Stolleis,
ordinances in the Village of Pleak that need to be reviewed by the Ordinance Committee
and updated. The Ordinance Committee consists of 2 Alderman Wade Goates and Sophia

Rico and 2 Planning & Zoning Commissioners David Thielemann and Gary Miller.
2. Adjournment.

Mayor Larry Bittner adjourned the meeting at 7:57 pm.
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